
Lake Ridge Home Association 

Board of Directors 

June 19th, 2017 

 

 

 

Present:       Guests: 

Tom Anderson       Marvin 

Eric Hayes       Dave Detjen 

Tyson Brown       Brad 

        Sherman 

        Vicki Anderson 

 

 

Tom called the meeting to order at 7:12 pm 

A motion was made by Eric to approve the May minutes and financials, seconded by Tyson – motion 

carried. 

 

New Business: 

 July 1st a food vendor will be at the park starting @ 4:00 pm, we will need to send a menu out 

              by email prior. 

 July 1st restaurant will be closed, but bar will remain open 

Send email to C Watkins, D Six, Water board and S Stanley asking for annual donation toward  

               Fireworks display. 

 The air conditioners were serviced last week. 

 The board has already allocated money for repairs on the building and for a new a/c unit. 

 Dave spoke to insurance company to check for hail damage next week. 

 Member Guest is July 14,15, 16. The bar and restaurant will be closed to the public. 

 October 7th is car show  

Old Business: 

 Roads are all taken care of for the year. 

 The Playground and Pool grand opening was a success 

 There is a big concern about kids on go carts and golf carts. Thinking of putting up signs 

 To educate people of our rules, so no one gets hurt. 

 

 With no further business to address the meeting was adjourned at 8:05 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 


